
The next local Plan

I am urging the Council to do more work on the housing target for the next
local Plan. Before discussing where new homes might be placed we need to
discuss and agree how many are needed. The new number would best be
considerably lower.

We should define a sustainable rate and defend more of our green spaces and
rural areas from development. There will need to be a negotiation with the
government, but first we require an informed paper on how many is sustainable
and how many are needed. I am happy to contribute to this but it will have to
be an official document from the Council as the Planning Authority.

http://www.government-world.com/the-next-local-plan/

